
Broxburn and Uphall Development Group 
 

Inaugural AGM to be held in the Playgroup Room 

at Strathbrock Community Centre, Entrance B 

Thursday, 25th October 2018 from 19:30 to 20:30 

 

 

Just over a year ago, a small group of local people got together to see 

if we could take over the old Broxburn Library to run it as some kind 

of “community hub”.  We quickly found that this wouldn't work out, 

but we did discover an enthusiasm for helping Broxburn and Uphall 

identify possible next steps for their communities.  As a result, the 

group will disband in its current format and reform as the Broxburn 

and Uphall Development Group (BUD Group).  

Please come along to the AGM to hear more!  

The AGM will elect a new committee including a chair, secretary, 

treasurer and communications officer and adopt a new constitution.  

All are welcome to get involved, but at the same time there will be no 

pressure to take a post either. 

Further details are available on our Facebook page: “Broxburn 

and Uphall, Our Community, our Choice, our Vision” @BUCDT 

or email us at strathbrock2018@gmail.com 

 


